
 

 

18th September 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to invite you to a curriculum and phonics meeting on Wednesday 25th September at 

2.30pm in the school hall. This will be a chance for you to find out more about the Early Years 

Foundation Stage Framework that we follow in Reception. 

This meeting will also be an opportunity for us to share with you how we teach children to read 

using the phonics scheme Little Wandle Letters and Sounds and how you can support your child’s 

learning at home.  

We look forward to seeing you at this important meeting.  

 

Mrs Weir 

Early Reading and Phonics leader 

 


